

St. Chad's Catholic Primary School, Sedgley. Tel: 01384 818720.

www.st-chads.dudley.sch.uk

Parish website: http://www.omonia.uk/church

11th November 2016.

Dear Parents / Carers.

Congratulations to:

Gold Star Children this week who are:

Reception: Miyarna for fantastic effort in all she does and her beautiful presentation.

- <u>Y1</u>: Oliver for excellent listening. He was able to answer questions as a character in English.
- <u>Y2</u>: Maizee-Jai for using conjunctions correctly in her writing.
- <u>Y3:</u> Liam for his improvement in reading.
- Y4: Christina for being considerate to others & being a good role model for the diamond rules
- <u>Y5</u>: Megan for an excellent week in all her subjects.
- <u>Y6:</u> Millie for fantastic work in maths, her confidence is growing and she is becoming a maths superstar!

Golden ticket winners: this will be drawn during Monday's assembly.

Condolences: to Mr Lodge whose Nan died recently. Please remember the family in your prayers. **Y5 Assembly:** thank you to Y5 for such an informative and thought provoking Remembrance Day assembly. Thank you to all the adults who joined us for this assembly or in the cemetery as we laid our poppy wreaths.

Shoe Box Appeal: we hope that these will be collected on Monday14th November. If you haven't brought your box in yet, please try to bring it into school on Monday morning as this is the latest that we can accept them.

Jam Jar Tombola: our next challenge is to fill jam jars, as the school will be running a Jam Jar tombola at the parish Christmas Fayre on Saturday 3rd December. On Friday 25th November we will have a mufti day (none uniform) when we would like every child to bring in a filled jam jar – more than one if possible.

Mathletics: we have not renewed the school subscription to Mathletics, so your child will no-longer have access. We will be subscribing to My Maths and will send you details when this program has been introduced to the children.

Nearly new uniform: will be on sale after school on Thursday 17th November.

School photographer: will be in school on Tuesday 22 November.

Youth Club: The parish youth club invite anyone in Y6 to attend their next session which is on the 16 November in the parish hall from 6.30pm – 8pm. The first time you attend is a free taster session! **Vaccinations UK:** will be in school on December 8th to give the vaccination to children from Y1 to Y3. Further details to follow.

Enjoy your week.

S. M. Mason